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**UPDATE** Nakusp RCMP 

On October 2, 2019 at approximately 12:30pm, four students from Nakusp Secondary School were approached by a suspicious woman in a mini-van.
As a result of the continuing police investigation, officers were able to identify and locate the vehicle and woman involved in this interaction.  This situation is still under investigation, however, the evidence gathered does not suggest that this incident was an attempted abduction or involved any other criminal activity.
Officers continue to work with the woman, school officials, students and their parents towards a resolution of this matter.  No criminal charges are being considered by investigators at this time.
The RCMP would like to thank the public for their information and assistance pertaining to this investigation.
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